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Friday 15th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Year 5 children, 
 
 
This half term we have been learning all about North America. To celebrate a 
fantastic half term, we are going to be having an American WOW day on Friday 22nd 
March 2024.  
 
Throughout the day the children will go on a ‘journey across the states of America’ 
where they will learn about some chosen states and take part in an activity inspired 
by the place. The activities will include sports, dancing, drama and crafts. 
 
If the children would like to, they are more than welcome to dress up in something 
inspired the United States of America. This could involve dressing up as a baseball 
player, a cowboy or just wearing something red, white and blue! All of these can be 
made with bits that you are likely to have around the house, so please don’t feel you 
have to buy anything special for this day – it’s just about having fun and celebrating 
our learning! We will be discussing lots of different fancy-dress ideas in the coming 
weeks, but please get in touch if you need any support with this. 
 
As part of the day, we will also be having party food where the children can try 
snacks from America. Any contributions to this would be greatly appreciated. 
 
I’m really looking forward to celebrating all the fabulous learning that has taken place 
this half term.  
 
Thank you, as always, for your support.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Miss Donald,  
Class 5 Teacher  


